
                                                                  LGA News


                                                                     July, 2019 
July has been a busy month for the LGA!   The Member-Member and the Mid-Year Play and 
Stay were both played in July.    The weekly Wednesday golf has continued to be well 
attended.  The nine hole group, at times, outnumbered the 18 hole group although most of the 
time each group has nearly equal participation.


Our Member-Member that was held July 6-7 brought out 22 players.  Seven teams of 18 holers 

and 4 teams of 9 holers endured two days of hot and muggy weather.  We hope that in the 
future, the golf committee can assign a better weekend for that event.  Many people had family 
visiting and others were vacationing out of town during that holiday weekend.  Those who did

play were treated to a light breakfast at the pro-shop and to a very nice lunch on Sunday at the 
conclusion of play.   


The Wall of Fame winners were Becki Davis and Brenda Sites for the 18 hole group and Molly 
Fulton and Margie Stratford for the 9 hole division.  


First Low Gross in the 9 hole division was won by Candy O’Donnell and Iris Thompson.  First 
Low Gross in the 18 hole division was captured by Carol Pendry and Roberta Karch.  Second

Low Gross in the 18 hole division was captured by Caroline Orsini and Beth Trites.  Second 
Low Net in the 18 hole group was won by the team of Lynn Manthei and Joan Schultz.




The 3 hole timed Putting Contest was won by Sandy Forville  and Jan Macri.  Closest to the 
Pin competitions were won by Candy O’Donnell, Lynn Manthei and Becki Davis.   Closest to 
the Line Competitions were won by Carol Pendry, Ginny McGrath,  Iris Thompson and Sharilyn 
Watts.  


The Mid-Year Play and Stay 18 hole event became a 9 
hole Scramble at the last minute due to the dangerous heat wave that has been hanging 
around Fawn Lake for too many days now.  Twenty-three golfers braved the heat and most 
were happy it was only 9 holes.   A very nice lunch and a short mid-year meeting followed.   


Tied for 1st Place in the Scramble was the team of Terry DeTroia, Marsha Stumpf and Carol 
Rankin and the team of Caroline Orsini, Iris Thompson and Carol Gregory.  Third Place was 

captured by the team of Lynn Manthei, Susan Bishop and Sharilyn Watts.  The team made up 

of Debbie Sandstrom, Candy O’Donnell and Kathy Wanat took 4th 
Place.   Closest to the Pin contest on #4 was won by newcomer 
Tasha Spencer and by Caroline Orsini.   Carol Rankin and Pam Dixon 
were awarded prizes for being Closest to the Line on #6.  Congrats to 
all! 







 


Carol Gregory, part of  the team with Caroline and Iris got away too quickly for photos.    


This Wednesday, July 24,  the 18 hole group will be playing Low Gross, Low Net while the 9 
hole ladies will be competing in Best Ball.


Some upcoming events include:  

August 5 —Golf Maintenance Lunch provided by LGA, co-ordinated by Susan Noon

August 6 — Home and Away at Evergreen — sign up in the pro-shop by July 3l 

                    for this planned Shamble social golf event.   Cost $55, includes golf fees, lunch      

                    and prizes.  Becki Davis has been instrumental  in planning this event.  She can  

                     be reached at sumerduck@hughes.net. 

September 21-22 — Ladies Club Championship

October 2 —Home and Away  - Evergreen will be at Fawn Lake

October 16 — Closing Day and Election of New Officers

October 20 — Sadie Hawkins
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